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Report 

Cleanliness Drive 

Today on the 07-04-2025, the Department of Environmental Science/Eco-Club of the college in 

collaboration with Municipal Council, Baramulla, under the patronage of the worthy principal, 

Prof. (Dr.) Neelofar Bhat organized a Cleanliness Drive across the College Campus. The main 

aim of this drive was to clean the campus and dispose off the wastes generated from different 

blocks of this institution in an ecofriendly manner. The drive started from the Rumi Block 

followed by the badminton court and other surrounding areas which culminated at the gate of the 

college. The drive consisted of eight sanitation workers from the Municipal Council of 

Baramulla and the local sweeping staff of the college along with the faculty from the Department 

of Environmental Science and the students. The students participated in the cleanliness drive 

energetically, helped each other in collecting and disposing the solid wastes. During this drive, 

the concerned teachers briefed the volunteers of the Ecoclub and NSS about the increasing 

menace of solid wastes, their types, segregation and safe disposal and also pledged to keep the 

campus clean. 
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